May 17, 2019

Pi Kappa Phi Fraternity

Sent electronically to ||| Gz

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL
Regarding Case Number: 2018125401

Dear Pi Kappa Phi,





mailto:dossaa@lsu.edu

Jonathan Sanders
Associate Dean of Students & Director of SAA

CC: Dr. Mari Fuentes-Martin, Interim Vice President for Student Affairs & Dean of Students

Bart Thompson, LSU Police Department

Angela Guillory, Associate Dean of Students and Director, Greek Life
Donald Abels, Assistant Director, Greek Life

Laurie Braden, Executive Director, University Recreation

Steve Waller, Assistant Vice President for Residential Life

Trey Jones, Office of General Counsel

Chief Executive Officer, Pi Kappa Phi

Assistant Executive Director, Pi Kappa Phi
Chapter Advisor, Pi Kappa Phi

House Corporation President, Pi Kappa Phi






